
Thursday 18th August 2016  

Email address:  kingsley.park.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

 

Website address :  http://www.kingsleypark.vic.edu.au 

Dear Parents, 

Kingsley Park P.S. has a hard working school   
community with lots of ideas and energy. We also 
have many volunteers in the school such as our 
KPG, volunteers in classrooms and parents who 
attend excursions, camps and swimming just to 
name a few. A big thank you to Brad Free who  
kindly cut down a large tree at the school on the 
weekend and removed the wood. I would also like 
to thank in advance the Savage family who attend 
every Year 3 ï 6 disco and supply the lights for free. 
We also have a number of parents who help at each 
disco and this is greatly appreciated by the school 
community. There are many events that cannot 
happen at Kingsley Park P.S. without parent      
support and volunteers. Thank you! 

Breakfast Club 
The breakfast Club is up and running. This term we 
have the split the breakfast mornings into Years P-2 
and Years 3-6. The participation has been amazing 
with up to 50 children attending some of the    
breakfasts. Thank you to OMC the local Indian          
Community and the State Government Breakfast 
Club Initiative, which provides us with the food for 
each breakfast. Another example of a program that 
could not operate without staff and parents         
volunteering to help at each breakfast. Thank you! 
 
VCOP Toolbox Night 
Thank you to the parents who attended the VCOP 
Toolbox night on Monday 15

th
 August. The Literacy 

team informed parents of the VCOP Writing        
Program that is implemented throughout the school 
and parents had an opportunity to experience some 
of the basic games, activities and language the   
children are immersed with during writing lessons. 
Thank you to the Literacy team for organising the 
night. This is some feedback from a family who   
attended the night: 
 
I get it now ! All the bits and pieces my children 
have talked about, The Big Write was explained 
tonight and it makes sense. Setting them up for  
expressive writing, understanding and enthusiasm 
with skills they will use for the rest of their life. Iôm 
impressed by the commitment of the teachers to 
offer fun alternatives to childrens learning within this 
program. Iôm happy that  my contribution is talking 
with my children in our everyday life. (I even felt I 
should write this feedback with more WOW words !) 

 

Pupil Free Day -  
Thursday 25th August 

Children are not required to attend school on this day. 
Unfortunately, Camp Australia will not  be running a care 

program for the day. 
 

On Thursday 25th August Kingsley Park P.S. will have a 
Pupil Free Day. The focus of the day will be the new      
Victorian Curriculum. Staff will utilise the day looking at the   
different standards for each year level and establish the 
most effective way to assess and monitor student learning.  

  

DISCO 
A reminder that we have our Year Three 
- Year Six Disco tomorrow night starting 
at 7:00pm. Please remember that only 
Kingsley Park children can attend. If 
children would like to request a song for the disco they 
will need to fill in a song request form at the office and 
put it in the box. We will not be taking song  requests 
on the night. 

Community Grant Received 
 

We are proud to announce that Kingsley Park is the        
recipient of a $1000 Bendigo Bank Community Grant. 
These funds will assist in the purchase of a BBQ Trailer. 
Thank you to Mrs. Lynda Cameron for successfully       
completing this application on behalf of the school. 

MAJOR FUNDRAISER 2016 
DISCO BINGO 

27TH AUGUST 2016 
7PM - 11PM 

See page 5 of newsletter for further details 

Bike Shed 
Students are reminded to lock up items in the Bike Shed 
where possible. The bike shed is locked every day during 
school hours however it is in quite a secluded area of the 
school. Mr Neville, our maintenance man has added a roof 
to the Bike Shed for extra security. If you have 
a lock at home that could be used please 
make sure it is used as well as our security to 
keep personal belongings as safe as possible.  

TICKETS $25 
AVAILABLE NOW 
THROUGH 

SCHOOL OFFICE 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=disco+bingo&view=detailv2&adlt=strict&id=C789A206D0C2A3C7E39BF3E8814FBCBA7D1B70A7&selectedIndex=2&ccid=CWByAadB&simid=607987076099672271&thid=OIP.M09607201a741128039ac36cb7e7204e6o0


August 2016 
 
Tuesday 23rd  August  - Interschool Chess Competition 
 
Thursday 25th August  -  PUPIL FREE DAY 
 
Friday 19th August   - School Disco : Years 3 - 6  7:00pm - 9:00pm 
 
Monday 29th August -  - Literacy & Numeracy Week 
Friday  2nd September 
 
Tuesday 30th August  - Fathers Day Breakfast   
     - Fathers Day Stall 
     - Year 5/6 Supreme Incursion - Billy Carts 
 
Wednesday 31st August - - Year 4 Briars Outdoor Ed Camp 
Friday  2nd September 
 

September 2016 
Tuesday 6th September - - Year 3 Swimming Program  
Thursday 15th September 
 
Wednesday 14th September - Whole School Incursion 
      Alpha productions óThe Little Mermaidô 
 
Thursday 15th September - Prep Hands on Science Incursion 
 
Friday 16th September  - Last Day of Term 3 
      2:30pm finish 
     

School Assembly Dates 
 
Whole School Assemblies have been revised for 
Term 3 and will be held on the following        
Fridays :- 
 
 

¶ Friday 19th August 

¶ Friday 2nd September 

¶ Friday 16th September 
 
Assemblies will be held in the school hall and  
commence at 2:30pm. 

Enrolments for 2017 
 
Enrolments are now being taken for 2017.   
To enrol your child you will need to bring with  
you your childôs : 
 
Birth Certificate  
Immunisation Certificate  
Emergency contact details 
Doctorôs details  
Medicare Card 

 

Whole School Newsletters 
 
Whole School Newsletter schedule for Term 3 
has also been revised. Please view our whole 
school newsletters on our website, available on 
the  following Thursdays :- 
 

¶ Thursday 1st September 

¶ Thursday 15th September 

To assist school        
planning, please enrol 
your  child now 



Kingsley Park  ~ óYou Can Do Itô Awards 
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Orlan Flynn 
 
Evie French 
 
George Morton 
 
Amelia Quillerat 
 
Jayda Bennett 
 
Tayah Free 
 
Koupah Guenther 
 
Alexys Tootell 
 
Jaxon Crawford 
 
Dean Van Soest and 
Tori Carrasco 
 
Henry Wombwell and 
Jessica Backwell 
 
Keira Innes and 
Riley Harper 
 
Kiana Hamilton and 
Ashton Rayment 
 
 
Lili Boyle and 
Joe Thompson 
 
Ella Khan 
 
 
Sebastian Julian 
 
 
Molly Nanos 
 
 
Charlie Morton 

Awards for the week ending 12th August 2016 
 
For enthusiastically sharing his impressive knowledge about the world. 
 
For trying really hard at her writing and improving so much. 
 
For his determination to finish very hard work. 
 
For always coming to school being happy and positive. 
 
For trying hard to stay positive during games. 
 
For remaining positive and friendly when others are not cooperating. 
 
For showing resilience when going through an extremely busy time in his life. 
 
For staying calm and having a brave face even after injuring herself. 
 
For not getting upset and being able to join back in after hurting himself. 
 
For showing a desire to improve their learning and being proud of their achievements. 
 
 
For being very organised by reading at home almost every day. You are both reading 
champions. 
 
For being positive and happy class members who always approach learning with       
enthusiasm. 
 
For being happy learners who are ready for new investigations, successfully completing 
iPad activities and having fun with their friends completing a mini Olympic Games      
project. 
 
For your persistence and passion when researching and creating your Olympic project 
on your chosen country. Fantastic effort ! We cannot wait to see the final product. 
 
For always finishing work with great enthusiasm and to the best of her ability. You should 
be proud of your achievements as you always accept new tasks even when challenged. 
 
For always sharing your fantastic insights and being proud of your writing achievements, 
especially your vocab. 
 
For finishing tasks to the best of her ability and continuing with new tasks even when she 
finds them challenging. 
 
For completing writing tasks with confidence and flair. 
 

Getting Along Persistence Resilience Organisation Confidence 



            

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Peninsula Health Childrenôs Services  

 
Peninsula Health Childrenôs Services are for children with mild ï moderate     
delays who live in Frankston or the Mornington Peninsula. The Children       
Services Team support children getting to their full potential by providing       
developmentally appropriate activities and strategies. They are part of broader 
services at Community Health for the whole community.  
 

Services include: 
¶ Speech Pathology  - For children up until entry to school 

¶ Physiotherapy ï For children with developmental issues up until entry to 

school. For other issues, all ages can access.  

¶ Occupational Therapy ï For developmental issues up until to prep 

¶ Psychology/Counselling 

¶ Podiatry ï All ages   

¶ Dietetics ï All ages  

¶ Audiology ï 9 months ï 18 years  

 

Children are eligible for services if they demonstrate concerns in one or more of 
the following areas of their development: 

 

¶ Communication    

¶ Gross motor 

¶ Social, emotional or behaviour 

¶ Sensory Processing 

¶ Fine motor Skills 

¶ Foot or leg 

¶ Dietary 

¶ Hearing  

 

 
 
To book an appointment with the Peninsula Health Childrenôs Services, phone 
1300 665 781. 

 



Thank you to our Disco Bingo Sponsors:  

DISCO BINGO  

FUNDRAISER  

Please support our major fundraising event by purchasing a ticket or getting together a table of friends for a fun night of 
laughter, song and dance. 
 
Disco Bingo is a fun alternative to normal bingo.  Rounds of bingo are combined with some fun games and competitions 
throughout the night. The dress up theme for the night is Dance and music. Meaning you can come dressed as anything 
to do with dancing and music from across the ages.   
 
There have been some very generous donations such as a flight simulator experience (valued at $230) and a family pass 
to the Enchanted Maze (valued at $96). These great prizes together with plenty more will be on offer during the evening 

 

When : 27th August 2016 

Where : Kingsley Park Primary School (Hall) 

Tickets : $25 per person (Available through school office - cash payments please) 

BYO drinks and nibbles 

Further details are available by contacting Jo Abbott (0413 634 495) or Hailey Laird (0438 250 611) 


